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February 13, 2001 

Carrie Harrington 
Marketing Manager 
Law.com 
153 Kearney St, 6th Floor 
San Francisco, CA 94108 

Dear Ms. Harrington, 

On behalf of the members of the Southeastern and Southwestern chapters of the American 
Association of Law Libraries, I thank law.com for supporting our 2001 joint Annual Meeting in 
Atlanta. Law.com has sponsored t-shirts that will be given to each attendee of the meeting with 
their registration material. I understand that law.com will also be an exhibitor at the meeting. 

I look forward to seeing you in Atlanta in April. Thank you again for your support of SEAALL, 
SW ALL, and law librarianship. 

Sincerely, 

Catherine Lemann 
SEAALL President 2000-2001 
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